
          What’s on? 
Sport’s day dates 

We have now confirmed the dates for our summer 

sport’s events. 

The event for our children who are in Early Years, 

Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3 will take place on the 

morning of Tuesday 4th July. 

The event for our children who are in Years 4, 5 and 

6 will take place on the morning of Tuesday 27th 

June. 

Parents are very welcome to attend these events. 

Carnival 

If your child would like to be a part of The 

Blake School’s walking carnival entry this year 

and you have not yet signed them up, please 

complete the form as soon as possible. 

All children who have expressed an interest 

will be contacted with further details about 

the event in the next couple of weeks. 

The carnival will take place on Saturday 8th July 

and is always great fun. 

If more children than can be catered for sign 

up, names will be drawn from a hat. 

School lunches 

Please remember that you are able to book school meals right through to the end of the school year. 

Lunches for after the half-term break must be booked by midnight on the Thursday of half-term week. 

Please do remember to ask your child if they like the meals that you have chosen! 

Snacks 

Please can you make sure that the 

snack that your child brings in is a 

healthy one – it should not be sweets, 

crisps or chocolate. 

Ideally snacks should be fruit, but 

children may also bring crackers, 

cheddars, cheese, breadsticks or cereal 

bars. 

Please remember that owing to there 

being children across the school with 

sever nut allergies, we have a strict ‘no 

nuts’ policy. 

Head lice (Nits) 

Please do make sure that you check your child’s hair 

regularly for head lice.  You can buy over the counter 

treatments to kills the lice and the eggs, or you can be 

diligent about combing wet and conditioned hair with a nit 

comb. 

Classes for September 2023 

Thank you to all the parents of children in Years 1 and 4 

who have completed the form sharing the names of 

friends that they would like to be with next year when 

their classes are mixed. If you have a child in those year 

groups and you have not yet completed the form, please 

do so by the end of this weekend. 

Children will visit their new classes and meet their new 

teachers on the morning of Wednesday 5th July.   

A reminder that children in Year 6 and going to Henry Box 

or Wood Green will have transition days on 3rd, 4th and 5th 

July. 

Holidays 

Please do check term dates for next 

year when you are planning holidays – 

all holidays should be booked outside 

of term time. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=5htDiwHfCU6Zdo2JMMrvkyBN07g1AqRIqNf9dCuCtFBUNUdITVQ0VFpJVThSUUNEUU1QWlkwWDMxSS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=5htDiwHfCU6Zdo2JMMrvkyBN07g1AqRIqNf9dCuCtFBUQ0FUQUpVME1GRU9BNElTRjNaQzkyTE4xQi4u
https://www.blake.oxon.sch.uk/website/term_dates/10506


 

Don’t forget that right on our doorstep, Cogges Farm has lots of half-term events taking place, as 

well as being a great place to spend time relaxing and enjoying the grounds. 



 

 Loving, learning and flourishing in community 


